
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: CRE/JDY 
 
14 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to confirm that Monday 19 September will be a Bank Holiday and students will not be in 
school on that day. 
 
On behalf of all Aldworth pupils, staff and governors, I would like to express our deepest sympathies for 
the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
As part of our remembrance for The Queen, we are planning to create a condolence book for pupils, staff 
and parents. If you would like to contribute, please write your condolences on an A4 piece of paper and 
hand in via your child's tutor by Friday 16 September. Our intention is to take the book to Buckingham 
Palace to pay our respects to the Queen and then it will be on display back in school from next week. We 
feel it is important for pupils, and the wider Aldworth community, to have an opportunity to share their 
feelings and mark the Queen's passing. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr C Rice  
Headteacher 


